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This is a blatant effort to disenfranchise voters who are unable or disallowed to take 

time off of work to vote. It also discriminates against alter-abled voters who may 

struggle to wait in long lines at poling locations.   Oregon's mail-in voting system is a 

huge success and a pillar of democracy in our state.  I urge lawmakers to oppose this 

bill and to keep Oregon's elections fair and safe for everyone.  Thank you. 


